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You have an appointment in Preadmission 'ExeTe pavTeBou aTa Mposicaywyika
Clinics. IaTpeia.

Please read the enclosed Pre-admission MNapakaAoUpue O1aBACTE NPOCEKTIKA TO
information leaflet thoroughly. ENICUVANTOHUEVO PUAAADIO NOU MEPIEXEI

NANPOQPOPIEC YIa TNV Nposigaywyn.

Please bring with you: MapakaAoUue va €xeTe padi oag:

1. Your Medicare Card 1. Tnv kapta oag Medicare

2. Your current medicines you are taking 2. Ta @apuaka nou NaipveTe Twpa ota
in their Bottles and boxes. IJﬂO'UKG)\IG KAl Ta KOUTIa TOUG.

3. Your General Practitioner's (GP) name, ~ 3- T0 Ovoua, Tn dieuBuvon kai Tov '
address and phone number apiBpo TNAEQPWVOU TOU OIKOYEVEIOKOU

4. Your Advance Care Directive (if you 0ag yiaTpou.

4. Tnv ‘Eykaipn Odnyia ®povTidag oag

have one) (Advance Care Directive) (av €xeTe)
Address AiglBuvan
The Royal Victorian Eye and Ear The Royal Victorian Eye and Ear
Hospital Hospital
Preadmission Clinic, Level 1, Blue Wing Preadmission Clinic, 106 'Opogog, Blue
via stairs or Blue Lifts Wing ano 11G okdA&eg | MnAs

32 Gisborne Street, East Melbourne, VIC AveAkuoTnpeg

3002 32 Gisborne Street,
East Melbourne, VIC 3002

Please call (03) 99298553 between 8am —  KaAéoTe 1o (03) 99298553 peta&u 8 n.y.
4pm Monday to Friday if you need to cancel kai 4 p.y. AguTépa €wg MNapaokeun av
or change your appointment. XPEIafeETal va aKUPWOETE N va aAAaeTe

To pavTeBoU oag.
Your health is important to us. We look
forward to seeing you. H uyeia oag €ival onuavTikn yia euag. Oa

apoupe va oac OoUE.
Yours sincerely, Xapou G doup

Preadmission team Me ekTipnon, ' '
Mpoeicaywyikn Ouada

The Royal Victorian Eye and Ear hospital extends a warm welcome to Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander
patients, families and carers. We are committed to Closing the Health Gap. When attending the hospital,
please let our staff know if you, or your child(ren), are of Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander origin

so that the appropriate services are made available to you.

The Eye & Ear Hospital is committed to protecting the privacy of every individual. We comply with legislation relating to privacy and confidentiality, including the Health Services Act 1988
(Vic), Information Privacy Act 2000 (Vic), Freedom of Information 1982 (Vic) and the Health Records Act 2001 (Vic). The Hospital cannot use or disclose personal or health information
without the consent of the individual, except if it is required or permitted under law.



